
PUBLIC NOTICE  
Eastern Oregon Counties Association will hold a meeting Thursday July 18, 2024, 
PDT at the Port of Morrow in the Riverside Conference Room 1:00-4:00 pm. One or 
more Crook County Commissioners may be in attendance. It is the EOCA’s policy to 
inform the public of its programs and activities. Other partners are encouraged to 
provide public notice of their respective progress and accomplishments. Request for an 
interpreter for the hearing impaired or for other accommodations for persons with 
disabilities should be made at least 48 hours before the meeting to Margarette Craig 
(541) 786-8799 or mcraig@union-county.org. Zoom info: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83692874293?pwd=m7jD58u7mX94I0VWnmU8216hauLt
ba.1 
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